
 
 
 
 

 
 
March 28, 2022 
 
Chair Marquart and Members of the Committee, 
 
We are writing to express our support for Rep. Patty Acomb’s House File 3320, a bill to create a 
Climate Action Tax Credit. 
 
We all have a role to play in preparing for and adapting to our changing climate.  Every day we get to 
make decisions, large and small, about how we’ll contribute.  This bill will make some of those 
decisions easier, more affordable for more Minnesotans. 
 
The bill would create a refundable tax credit of up to $2000 for the purchase of certain energy 
efficiency or renewable energy upgrades in Minnesotans’ homes. 
 
The credit would be subject to certain limitations.  The credit may only cover one-half of the cost of 
the purchases.  It phases out for families making over $130,000 annually and individuals making over 
$65,000 annually.  It sunsets in five years.  There are monetary caps on certain appliances.  These 
limitations make the credit more progressive, ensuring it benefits the families who need it most. 
 
As we transition to an equitable, clean energy future, we need to make sure everyone benefits.  This 
bill will help us realize that promise in tangible ways.  With this credit, Minnesota families could invest 
in improvements that will keep their homes warm, lower their energy bills, and clean up their indoor 
air. 
 
Please make sure every Minnesota family can participate by supporting House File 3320. 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 
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